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RECORDS FOR
SUNDAY, March 23, 2025
Total in Morning Worship: 283
Total in Sunday School: 168
Tithes & Offerings: $ 17,905.00
Year to Date:

Received: $ 180,712.00
Required: $ 213,016.20
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FAMILY FRIENDLY

2:00 TO 500 PM

available for donations
at 10:30 & 11:45 AM
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Opportunities for Ministry

Sunday

Classic Worship 8:30 AM
Sunday School 9:30 AM
Contemporary Worship 10:30 AM
Adult Choir Rehearsal 5:00 PM
Singspiration 6:00 PM
Wednesday

KidMin 6:15PM
Student Worship 6:15 PM

Men & Women’s Bible Studies 6:20 PM
Prayer Meeting 6:30 PM

Church Office Hours

Monday—Friday
8:00 AM—5:00 PM
(closed 12:00 PM—1:00 PM for lunch)

Financial Secretary Office Hours

Tuesday—Wednesday

8:00 AM—S5:00 PM
(closed 12:00 PM—1:00 PM for lunch)

Online Giving
www.fbcsumrall.org/giving
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Timmy Ruhnke
Interim Pastor
Email: timmyruhnke@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.758.4738

Reed McDaniel

Minister to Students
Email: reedmcdaniel@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.452.0127

Mandy Frey, Financial Secretary
Email: mandyfrey@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.758.4738

Phillip Butler

Minister of Music & Education
Email: phillipbutler@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.516.0699

Hampton Sims

Minister to Children
Email: hamptonsims@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.320.4942

Marilyn Sumrall, Church Secretary
Email: marilynsumrall@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.549.6793

Tim Etheridge, Maintenance
Email: office@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.758.4738

Sermon Notes

LBA requests donations of Canned Vegetables & Pork n Beans this month. They
can always use items like toilet tissue, soap and other personal care items. You
may bring your donations to the church office or drop them off at Lamar Baptist
Association. If you would like more info about LBA or would like to donate
your time, call 601.268.7334 or see Missy Mitchell.

There will be a bridal shower in celebration of

Alyssa Grace Faler

on April 5, 2025 at 2:00 PM in our Family Life Center. Please
RSVP by March 29 @ 601.297-6701

She is registered at Accents, Amazon & Target.

ANGEL PATROL for the month of April is Hal & Pam Hatten

(601.757.4119 or 601.757.1470) . If you need assistance or if you want to
volunteer, call the church office or Pat Russell at 601.325.3770.
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